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Vision Care Leads 335th Eye Camp in Tanzania

In August, Vision Care led the 335th Eye Camp at the Tumbi Regional Hospital in Kibaha,
Tanzania, joined by a team of medical volunteers from the US, South Korea and Tanzania.

During this week-long Eye Camp, which included training the local doctors and surgical nurses,
our medical team screened 143 patients and delivered 40 sight-restoring surgeries, with
an additional 40 patients expected to receive surgeries by our partnering local
ophthalmologists.

Thank you to our outstanding medical team led by Dr. Lisa Park, Dr. Meera Ramakrishnan,
and Nurse Eun Kim from the Columbia Medical Center, and our local staff & medical volunteers
for all your dedication and hard work to ensuring a successful Eye Camp!
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